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5 December 2024 

 

 

To: All members of the Polish Dendrological Society. 

 

 

100th Anniversary of The Polish Dendrology Society 

 

The International Dendrology Society is honoured to take this opportunity to mark your 

centenary celebrations and to further the dendrological relations between our two 

societies.   

Many of us have fond memories of travelling with the Polish Dendrological Society in 

Poland visiting many special places and seeing magnificent trees.  

We send you our very best wishes for a very happy evening at your centenary celebrations 

on 7th December, and we look forward to many more years of co-operation with your 

society.  

 

With Best wishes  
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100 years PTD Polish Dendrology Society 
 
 
Dear members of the PTD, 
 
On behalf of the German Dendrological Society DDG, I would like to congratulate you, the members 
of the Polish Dendrological Society PTD, on this outstanding anniversary!  
It is a pleasure for me to greet you on this special occasion - not only because of our common love 
and interest in trees, but also because I have had the opportunity to become friends with many of 
your members in recent years. 
 
It is not easy to keep a scientific society so lively for so many years, with so many events and 
publications and good activities for the members. I have had the opportunity to attend some of your 
activities and it has always been a special pleasure for me to be there with you!  
 
For this reason, I would like to see a further deepening of our mutual relations and a joint event in 
the future from which we can both benefit. 
 
The DDG and I personally wish the PTD and its members a memorable anniversary and a long and 
promising future. 
 
All the best to you all, 

 
Eike Jablonski (President DDG) 
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100 years PTD Polish Dendrology Society 
 
 
Dear Dr. Kubus, dear Marcin, 
 
100 years ago, in 1924, Polish dendrologists founded the Polish Society of Dendrology. 
 
It is not easy for a scientific society to ‘survive’ for 100 years and serve the interests of its members - 
but dendrology is a scientific discipline that also enables other interested people to participate in the 
various activities and programmes on our subject - woody plants! 
 
On behalf of the German Dendrological Society DDG, I would like to congratulate the members of the 
society, the PTD, on this outstanding anniversary! It is a pleasure for me personally to be here with 
you - not only because of our shared love and interest in trees, but also because I have had the 
opportunity to become friends with many of your members over the years.  
 
The DDG and I personally wish the PTD and its members a memorable anniversary congress and a 
long and promising future. 
 
All the best to you, 

Yours sincerely,  
Eike Jablonski 
(Präsident der DDG) 


















